
Minutes of CPPA Negotiation Conference Call Oct. 8, 2003
Attendees:  Martin Sachs, Dale Moberg, Monica J. Martin, Neelakantan Kartha
Marty reported that Michael Vetter has sent further comments on the negotiation draft to the cppa-comment list. He asked everyone to review it and respond if appropriate. Response should include a CC to Michael himself in case he cannot receive from the cppa-comment list.

Dale plans to review the current NCPA instance document.

Marty reported that he is close to completing the next draft.  His main remaining task is to review the new BPSS text and instance document.

Monica suggested that the next order of business after the draft is distributed is simplification. The group listed the following major concerns:

· BPSS instance document and negotiation protocol

· Bootstrap issue (complexity of the NCPA and related matters)

· NDD complexity

· Messaging

Monica reported on BPSS status:  Over 30 people have signed up for the new OASIS BP TC. Of these, 20 have indicated that they are prospective members. The initial meeting (conference call) of the BP TC will be October 20. Monica will serve as the point of contact between the negotiation group and the BP TC.

Our next conference call will be November 5.  Call frequency will be discussed during that call if the new draft is completed by then.

The call was adjourned at 3:40 PM US Eastern time.

Respectively submitted,
Martin Sachs
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